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To Dr. Bojan Radak,
Environmental Chemistry Sub-Editor of JSCS
Dear Dr. Radak,

Here enclosed please find the corrected version of our work (ID 3558) entitled: 
“Room temperature zeolitization of boiler slag from a Bulgarian thermal power-plant”, by Radost D. Pascova*, Valeria B. Stoyanova and Annie S. Shoumkova, 
as well as our responses to the two Reviewers. 

All corrections proposed by the Referees are taken into account and included into the revised version of the manuscript. These corrections are also given in the edited Metadata. 
No corrections are made in the figures (All figures have been given in grey scale!).
Please be so kind to inform us for receiving this e-mail!
Yours sincerely

Dr. Radost Pascova







